
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Thursday, July 08, 2010 

 

The Honorable George Miller 

Chairman, Committee on Education and Labor 

2205 Rayburn House Office Building 

United States House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Miller, 
 

 I commend you for your success in introducing the Improving Nutrition for America’s 

Children Act. This robust and responsible piece of legislation will make significant strides in 

curbing childhood hunger, one of the most urgent problems facing the growth and development 

of our nation’s children today. Provisions in the bill that improve nutrition in our schools and 

expand access to more low-income children are the right steps towards meeting President 

Obama’s goal of ending child hunger in our country by 2015.  

 

 I look forward to working with you and your colleagues to ensure that this bill becomes a 

reality and that significant and responsible investments are made to ensure our youngsters have 

the healthy food they need to thrive. I can envision no other greater priority than ensuring our 

children grow up in a society without hunger.  
 

All the Best, 
 

 

 

     

 

 

Ambassador Tony P. Hall 

Director 

The Alliance to End Hunger 

 

cc: Honorable Carolyn McCarthy, Chair; Honorable Todd Platts, Ranking Member 

Healthy Families and Communities Subcommittee, House Committee on Education and Labor; and 

Honorable Joseph Kline, Ranking Member House Committee on Education and Labor 
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